('<\{ ARDEN CLUB

Don’t Snub the Shrub

Friday, September 20, 2:00 pm at Clubhouse 5
Speaker, Garden Designer Rebecca Sweet

We will learn why shrubs are hard working superstars in the garden. What
the Seven F’s of shrub selection are and which varieties provide elegance, long
lasting color, texture, flowers, and form.

Rebecca Sweet is a garden designer whose gardens have been featured in
many regional and national publications. She was featured in the acclaimed PBS
series Growing a Greener World. She is the author of several national best
selling books.



Doors open at 1:30 p.m. Meeting starts promptly at 2:00 p.m.
Refreshments and a free raffle follow
Laguna Woods Residents and their guests are cordially invited to attend

Members no charge ~ Guests $5.00 at the door.
Information: Geneva 610-428-3775

https://www.lagunawoodsvillage.com/amenities/clubs/garden-club-of-laguna-woods
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